
Parent-led 

College Trip Guidelines & Deadlines 
These dates MUST be adhered to, or you will lose the  

option of having a college trip. 

 

As an option to participating in a SPARC trip or local course, The Brook Hill 

School allows a student to visit a college or colleges with a parent during 

SPARC week. Through this parent-led trip, the school hopes that the student 

and parents will become familiar with a college the student will possibly attend 

after graduating from Brook Hill.  

Guidelines: 

The student and parent will both attend the college(s) for a tour. After 

completing the tour, the student must complete a questionnaire for each 

college visited. This form(s) must be returned to Mrs. Mize or Mrs. Hays by 

March 21, 2017. 

 

Deadlines: 

Oct. 7---Deadline for registering for a SPARC-COLLEGE 

Oct. 10---You may begin obtaining a packet from Mrs. Mize or Mrs. Hays. 

Nov. 16—LAST DAY to turn in your application to be reviewed for 

acceptance. 

Feb. 28---LAST DAY to obtain your college packet for SPARC week. 

Mar.  21—LAST DAY to turn in completed papers to Mrs. Mize or Mrs. 

Hays. 


